[image: image1.png]7
Merton\ision



[image: image2.jpg]R

e

o

'PpOr s

=y &
[B]

B





The Guardian Centre 
67 Clarendon Road London SW19 2DX 
020 8540 5446                                  
 www.mertonvision.org.uk
[image: image3.jpg]



                                     MAY 2018 NEWSLETTER 
[image: image4.jpg]


[image: image5.jpg]


Hello! How are you all? We had a fabulous time at Birdworld from seeing lots of birds, handling little cute animals and watching goats break free and run off into the fields! A definite favourite was cuddling the rabbits, ducklings, chicks, chinchilla and mice. I am sure there were many thoughts of how to smuggle some of them home in our pockets! Watch out for requests for mice for birthdays coming up!
On Saturday 9th June we are going to Battersea Park to go cycling with London Recumbents. They have a number of different bikes to ride around for an hour. We are booked in for 12.30 but please be there for 12.15 so we can get the bikes sorted. Although we hope to all cycle together, if there is a large number of us, we may have to go in separate groups at different times we will do our best. Merton vision will pay for one visually or hearing impaired child and an adult, the cost is £10 for any extras wishing to cycle. Check out their range of bikes at www.londonrecumbenst.com. The nearest train station is Queenstown Road Station which is a few minutes walk from the park. If you wish to drive the address is Battersea Park, Carriage Drive North, Battersea, London, SW11 4NJ. 
Please let me know you are coming on 020 8540 5446 or 07590650124 or email me at lois.paddington@mertonvision.org.uk Contact me quickly to avoid missing out! 
Here are the dates for the year to put your diary now…
· July 14th – Portsmouth Historic Dockyard 

·  September 8th – Kayaking

·  October 13th –Laser Tag
·  November 10th – Owls

·  December 8th – Christmas Disco 
As always, if you have any suggestions for future activities, please let me know and I will check out the possibilities.     
                        See you soon!
                            Lois xxx 
